
September 1, 2024 



Traditional Service  

Order of Worship 

Welcome 

 

Call to Worship 

 

Worship Through Scripture 

Matthew 17-14-20/David Mullins 

 
 Worship Through Singing 

Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus/Hymn 502 

Leaning on the Everlasting Arms/Hymn 453 

Peace in the Midst of the Storm/Choir - Soloist: Bridgett Junkin 

The Power of the Cross/Hymn 232 

Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross/Hymn 233 
 

Worship Through Prayer 

Dr. John Thweatt 

 
Worship Through the Word 

2 Peter 2:4-10 “Past and Present” 

Dr. John Thweatt 
 

Response 

I Surrender All/Hymn 433 

 

The beautiful flowers are given by Mike & Mary Staggs 

In loving memory of her parents, Evan & Gene Zeiger, and  

her brother and sister-in-law, Evan & Peggy Zeiger. 



 

Contemporary Service                                                

Contemporary Service Ushers 

Joe Bob Evans, Allan Perry, Jeff Wills 

 

Welcome 

 

Call to Worship 

 

Worship Through Scripture Reading 

Matthew 17:14-20/Russell Beasley 
 

Worship Through Singing 

O Praise the Name 

Made For More 

What a Beautiful Name 
 

Worship Through Prayer 

Dr. John Thweatt 

 
Worship Through the Word 

2 Peter 2:4-10 “Past and Present” 

Dr. John Thweatt 

  
Response 

All the Poor and Powerless 

 
 

Traditional Service Ushers 

Fred Frost, Phil Seay, Frank Warren, 

Darrell Harper, Ward Brewer 



   2 Peter 2:4-10a         
          “Past and Present” 
  
 1.        The __________of God 
 

a.        __________ 
 
b.        __________ 
 
c.        __________ 
 

 2.        The __________of God  
 

a.        __________ 
 
b.        __________ 
 
c.        __________ 
 

 3.               __________ 
 

Sermon Notes 



Announcements 

Special Called Business Meeting 

Walk Thru the Bible Live Event 

We are excited to announce Walk Thru the Bible Live. This will be a church-

wide and community event October 6, 5-8 pm. Experience the story of the 

Old Testament in a fun, compelling, and engaging way that will change 

the way you read the Bible! You can find out more at  

walkthru.org. There won't be any cost for the event, but  

we do require you to register by scanning the QR code.  

Last day to register is September 23! 

All volunteers who serve kids and youth are invited to dinner and training on 

September 15. Ministry Safe is one of the leading organizations to train 

churches in sexual abuse prevention. This is a very important time of training 

that helps equip every volunteer to better care for the children or 

youth we serve. Even if you attended the training two years ago, 

please join us again as this will have new training videos. This is a 

free event for our volunteers with dinner and childcare provided 

if needed. Please RSVP by scanning the QR code. 

Ministry Safe Training & Dinner - September 15 - 5-7 pm in the MPR 

Just a friendly reminder about our Special Needs class for 1st thru 12th grade 

that began this past March. It takes place on Sundays at10:40 am during 

Contemporary Worship. Pastor Chris and his dedicated team of teachers 

have put in a lot of effort to make this class exceptional! For more  

information, reach out to Pastor Chris at cdewaal@fbcpellcity.org.  

Special Needs Class 

Preschool & Children’s Worship Teams 

Our Preschool & Children’s Worship Teams  resume this Wednesday,  

September 4 at 5:45 pm! The Preschool Worship Team meets downstairs in the 

Preschool Area and the Children’s Worship Team meets in the Choir Room. 

Mark your calendar so your kids don’t miss out! 

This Wednesday, September 4, we will have a Special Called Business 

Meeting for the Long Range Planning Committee to present the  

proposed building plan for our FBC campus. All Discipleship University 
classes and youth activities are cancelled, however children’s activities 

will go on as usual. Much time, effort, and prayer have gone into this 

plan and we encourage everyone to attend the meeting. Our business 

meetings are open to everyone and we welcome your participation! 



Military Person of the Week 
 

Sgt. Brady Miller 
1135 South Felicia Street 

Palmer, AK 99645 
 

Brady is serving in the Army and is  
the grandson of Glenn & Barbara Miller. 

 
Please remember Brady in your  

prayers and with letters and cards  
of encouragement. 

 
 
 

Happy Birthday This Week to... 

SERVE TEAMS  

Deacons on Call ........................... Kyle Barrentine, Terry Chism, Allan Perry 

Preschool Security ………………………………………………...Darin Marcus 

Library ......................................................................... Pam Pack, Tina Stallings 

Parish Nurse ................................................................................. Diane Savage 

 

Sep 1-Margaret Smith 

Sep 1-Tracy Marcus 

Sep 1-Dan Gilliland 

Sep 1-Donny Howell 

Sep 2-Susan Woods 

Sep 3-Glenda Collier 

Sep 3-Carson Hicks 

Sep 3-Jason Hicks 

Love and Care  

Friend of the Week 

 

Jessie Dean Smith 

2008 3rd Avenue North 

Pell City, AL 35125 

 

Please remember  

Mrs. Smith in your prayers  

and with letters and cards  

of encouragement. 

 

 

Sep 4-Stacia Tidwell 

Sep 4-Jameson Johnsey 

Sep 4-Israel Cruz 

Sep 5-Alan Hunter 

Sep 6-Jimmy Pollard 

Sep 6-Ricky Germany 

Sep 7-LaRae Williams 

Sep 7-Nolan Seville 



Weekly Schedule 

Sunday, September 1 

Traditional Worship (Sanct) .......................................... 8:30 a.m. 

Library Open ......................................................... 8:45-11:00 a.m. 

Parish Nurses (Office Back Hallway) ................... 9:15-9:45 a.m. 

Sunday School ...................................................... 9:40-10:30 a.m. 

Contemporary Worship (MPR) ................................... 10:40 a.m. 

Monday, September 2 

Labor Day - Office Closed ............................................................  

Tuesday, September 3 

Moms in Prayer (A101) .......................................... 8:15-9:15 a.m. 

Wednesday, September 4 

Wednesday Night Supper (MPR) ........................ 5:15-6:15 p.m. 

Preschool & Children’s Worship Teams ...................... 5:45 p.m. 

Library Open ........................................................... 6:00-6:30 p.m. 

Special Called Business Meeting (Sanct) .................. 6:30 p.m. 

Mission Friends-3-5 yrs (Preschool Lobby) .................. 6:30 p.m. 

RA’s/GA’s-1st-6th grade ............................................... 6:30 p.m. 

Nursery (Newborn -2 yrs) (C128) .................................. 6:30 p.m. 

Thursday, September 5 

Men’s Prayer Group (Sanct) ........................................ 6:30 a.m.  

 

 

 
 

 
Are you concerned about your children, especially at school 
when you can’t be there? Will they make friends? Will they work 
well with teachers? Will they stand up against influences that may 
not be the best for them? Welcome to Moms In Prayer where we 
gather mothers, grandmothers, aunts, or sisters to pray for our kids 
and their schools, impacting them for Christ. 
 
Want to join our Moms in Prayer group?  We meet every Tuesday 
morning, beginning Tuesday, September 3, from 8:15-9:15 am at 
FBCPC in Room A101. Questions? Contact Hannah Jones at  
205-215-5408 or email her at hannahjonesmip@yahoo.com. 
 
To learn more about Moms in Prayer, visit www.MomsInPrayer.org 



First Baptist Church 
2309 2nd Avenue North, Pell City, Alabama 35125 
Phone: 205.338.9444  Fax: 205.338.0194 
www.fbcpellcity.org 

STAY IN THE KNOW ON THE GO 
Text KEYWORD to 833-919-1944 for ministry updates! 

MINISTRY KEYWORDS 

FBCPC (General Church Information) 

SONSOFTHUNDER (Men’s Ministry) 

THE WELL (Women’s Ministry) 

ROOTED (Ages 18-24) 

PETROS (Student Ministry) 

KIDMIN (Children’s Ministry) 

If you would like to give via your cell phone,  

text “GIVE” TO 205-707-5860 

 

WELCOME VISITORS! 

 
If you are visiting with us today, we’re glad you’re here! 
We’d love to have a record of your visit so please take 
a moment and scan the QR code to fill out a Welcome 
card.  

 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER  

September 4 - 5:15-6:15 in the MPR 
 

Menu for September 4: Ham  and Cheese or Roast Beef Hoagie with 
chips. For dessert, pudding and cookies. Tea or water is included. 
Cost is $5 per person or $20 max per family, payable at the door. 
Cash or check only. 
 
 Two ways to sign up: 

• Scan the QR code   
• Call the church office  

 
Sign up begins each week on Thursday at 8:30 a.m. The QR code  
remains the same each week and is also available on the church 
Facebook page. In order to ensure we have enough food prepared 
for our guests, we ask that all reservations be made no later than 
2:00 pm on Monday, September 9. Be sure to give us the total num-


